Brighton Veterans Memorial - Commemorative Brick Paver Program

Certificate of Appreciation

The Brighton Veterans Memorial Committee and Greater Brighton Area Community greatly appreciate your donation toward the building of the Veterans Memorial. A Commemorative brick paver inscribed and dedicated to your loved one will be placed in the "Veterans' Walk of Honor" as indicated.

WILLIAM CONAWAY LTJG USNR WWII PACIFIC 1943-45

(abbreviations, sizing and format may vary depending upon the engraving process/limitations)

Every Branch. Every Conflict. Every War. Every Story. We honor all who honorably served and those who serve. For all they have given to the country, we can never thank them enough.

For the Brighton Veterans Memorial Committee:

Bill Rubin, formerly CPT, U.S. Army, FA, 173 ABN, RVN

Time will not diminish the glory of their deeds - General John J. Pershing